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ITPO has been contributing towards “Swachh Bharat Kosh” each year under the 

CSR activities. For the year 2019-20, ITPO contributed an amount of Rs. 50 lakhs 

towards “Swacch Bharat Kosh”. A Cheque was handed over on July 09, 2020 to 

Shri Rajeev Ranjan, Administrator, Ministry of Finance, North Block, New Delhi by 

Shri Rajesh Agrawal, ED, ITPO. 

 


